
Meet  and  greet  with  Live
Violence  Free  executive
director
Live Violence Free, formerly the South Lake Tahoe Women’s
Center,  is  opening  its  doors  for  the  community  to  meet
Executive Director Frank Blakeney.

Community members will have the chance to not only chat with
Blakeney, but to meet other staff members and learn about the
programs and services offered.

The event is Sept. 20 form 5-7pm, 2941 Lake Tahoe Blvd.
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